
4 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Blood Brothers at The Mayflower, Southampton

Your child has expressed an interest in seeing Blood Brothers at The Mayflower Theatre in
Southampton on Saturday 2 March 2024.

Students will need to be dropped off at the Red Funnel Car ferry terminal no later than 11.45 am in
order to catch the midday ferry.

We will then walk to the theatre and arrive for the 2.00 pm matinee performance. The play lasts
approximately three hours and we will aim to catch the 6.00 pm ferry back to East Cowes, arriving at
7.00 pm. You will need to collect your child or give permission for them to make their own way home.

It is vitally important that your child attends as it will help them answer Section B of their written exam.

The total cost of the trip will £38 payable via Arbor.

Can you please complete the online EV3 consent form for this event. We kindly request this is
completed by Friday 10 November. Please read the options on this form regarding permissions and
arrangements following the performance very carefully before you submit the form.

Here is the link to the EV3.

The emergency contact number for the weekend is 07933 172679.

Students are not required to wear school uniform but we would kindly request they do not wear
inappropriate clothing. If you do have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me at
dean.lyle@iwef.org.uk

Yours faithfully

Mr Lyle
Teacher of Drama

https://forms.gle/CqKZgjYG28J8AVHo8
mailto:dean.lyle@iwef.org.uk

